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Attendance Matters 
 

Good attendance is 96% and above! 
 

Bromstone Primary School is 

committed to the continuous 

raising of achievement of all our 

pupils.  
 

Regular attendance is critical if 

our pupils are to be successful 

and benefit from the 

opportunities presented to 

them.   
 

We are committed to building 

strong relationships with 

families to ensure pupils have 

the support in place to attend 

school. 
 

Please click on the following link 

for information and guidance on 

attendance:  
 

Bromstone Primary School - 

Attendance 
 

 

Thanet Endeavour Learning Trust 
 

The TELT AGM is being held at 4pm on Wednesday 31st January 2024 at Garlinge Primary School 
and Nursery. All stakeholders, including parents and staff, are welcome to attend. 
 

“Notice is hereby given that the Annual General meeting of the Thanet Endeavour Learning Trust 
will be held at 4pm on Wednesday 31st January 2024 at Garlinge Primary School  
and Nursery, Westfield Road, Margate, CT9 5PA”. 
 

The start of term 

On our first day back last week, Olly and Leia, our 

Head Boy and Head Girl, took over the leadership of 

the school. They led assembly for Key Stage 2 and 

discussed with the children thoughts around good 

leadership, as well as fictional and non-fictional 

leaders. They then set the children an art competition 

where the children had to create a poster of the 

person that inspired them most as a leader.  

 

 

 

1st place Adem  Tonbridge Class 

2nd place Aurora  Bodiam Class 

3rd place  George Hever Class 

4th place Alfie   Arundel Class 

5th place  Rosey  Tonbridge 

Well done to the children who were in the top 5 of the 

art competition, and a very special ‘well done’ and 

‘thank you’ to Olly & Leia (and their assistants Kian & 

Grace) for a successful day of leading Bromstone! 

 

 

This term our Big Question is  

 

 

https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=Attendance&pid=249
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=Attendance&pid=249


 

 

Email: office@bromstone.kent.sch.uk      Tel: 01843 867010      www.bromstoneschool.com 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adem’s winning entry 

 

PE notice 

Can all children ensure they have 

their black/blue shorts and 

Bromstone PE t-shirt underneath 

their tracksuit this term.  

The children will be using gymnastic 

equipment this term and therefore 

they must have bare feet, and 

wearing shorts and t-shirt for health 

and safety reasons. 

 
 

A special visitor… 

 

Grandad, from the story 

'Grandad's Island', came to visit 

Year 1 this week.   

The children were fascinated by 

all the objects Grandad had 

collected over his many years 

travelling the world and asked 

our guest lots of questions.   

The children loved writing all 

about the special objects in their 

English lessons. 
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